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School Fees – September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

The Governors and Senior Management Team would like to thank you for your 

continued support of Reddiford School. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that there will be no increase in school fees for the 

academic year 2025-26. We are dedicated to the well-being and success of our pupils 

and remain committed to providing high-quality education and maintaining our 

standards of excellence while ensuring affordability for our families. 

 

Fees will continue be inclusive of school trips/outings/innings (excluding any 

residential trips). Extra-curricular club prices will also be held in recognition that these 

now attract VAT. Wrap around care will be subject to a small increase to £8 per hour. 

 

We have, once again, had a very successful year. Our Year 6 pupils have achieved 

outstanding results in their 11plus Entrance Examinations, successfully gaining offers 

at a wide range of prestigious Independent and Grammar Schools. We have also had 

an unprecedented number of scholarships offered to our pupils, including 34 academic 

scholarships and 10 Sports, Drama and Art scholarships. 

 

Despite facing very significant cost pressures across all aspects of school life over the 

last few years, we remain committed to making our school fees affordable and 

competitive with other schools in the local area whilst retaining the excellent quality 

of education which the school is renowned for. The Governors are extremely mindful 

of their clear duty to ensure the long-term financial stability of Reddiford School and 

we continue to regularly review all expenditure ensuring value for money.  

 We acknowledge the sacrifices and efforts parents make to provide their children with 

the best possible education, and we want to assure you that our school remains 

steadfast in its mission to support our pupils academically, socially, and emotionally. 

By keeping our fees unchanged, we aim to ease financial pressures and reinforce our 

commitment to our school community. 
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We thank you for your continued support and cooperation and look forward to 

another successful academic year together. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr Allan Cairns 

Chair of Governors 

 

 


